The 16th annual Central Florida Earth Day will happen on Sunday, April 25 from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.
at Lake Eola Park in downtown Orlando! It is now 3 days away!

Please go to the Vendor Packet page of the website to download and read the vendor announcements
#1, the vendor information sheet, the park rules, and COVID-19 information if you have not already done
so. The maps and vendor assignments are on the same page.

Vendors are listed by sections: Food Court, Vendors #1-6, Animal Haven, Artist Corner, Earth Kids Zone,
Entertainment, and Environmental Education. All sections except the latter are located on the north side
of the park near Robinson Street (the It's Just Yoga Festival is in between our two areas). Spots will be
marked by a flag and/or tape. Set up starts at 7:00 a.m. on Sunday.

You will not be able to unload on Robinson Street as this would be dangerous, and you would likely
receive a ticket. If you are in Vendors #1, #2, or #6, you should unload on Hillman Avenue near the
corner of Robinson Street. If you are in Vendors #2, #3, #4, #5, Animal Haven, Artist Corner, Earth Kids
Zone, or Entertainment, you should unload on Broadway Avenue near the corner of Robinson Street. If
you are in any of these areas, please do not unload on Eola Drive because the It's Just Yoga Festival is
unloading there. Please be very careful crossing Robinson Street! There are no crosswalks in the
immediate vicinity.

Vendors in Environmental Education should unload at N. Eola Drive near the bathroom. Please do not
unload on Washington Street because the Orlando Farmer’s Market is setting up there.

We will have volunteers floating to watch your stuff and help you move it if necessary, but there may not
be enough to assist everyone who needs it. Please help each other out if you can!

We will have use of the St. James Cathedral School parking lot on Hillman Avenue just north of Robinson
Street. There are approximately 35 spots that vendors may use (please one vehicle per vendor and no
oversized vehicles or trailers). There should be plenty of free parking early Sunday morning on the side
streets near the park. Parking meters are not enforced on Sunday. There are also numerous parking
garages nearby if you can't find another spot. You can go to the Parking page of the website for more
info.

The park has very strict rules about driving on grass. If any of our vendors do this, we may be prohibited
from using the park again! If you do this, you should expect to be banned from our future events.

We are expecting a very large crowd Sunday! Have a great time!

Larry Rumbough, Organizer
Central Florida Earth Day
www.CFEarthDay.org

(321) 331-1859
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